
 

‘Christ be our light’ Friday 20th July 2018 

Statement to live by 

I try to be accepting of others. 

 

 

 

Be Ready , Be Respectful, Be Safe 
Important Dates  

(new and amended dates in red) 

20th July—Break for Summer 

3rd September—Training Day 

4th September—Children return to school 

 

Autumn Term Menu 

The menu for the Autumn Term is now available on the 

school website.  

 

Summer Fayre 

The Friends of School would like to thank everyone for      

supporting the Summer Fayre. They raised over £500 

which is amazing. Thank you.  

 

RE Inspection 

We are delighted to have received the report from our 

recent RE Inspection which states that the overall        

effectiveness of the school is good. It recognises the 

strong family ethos, nurturing environment and           

engagement of pupils, staff, parents and governors.  

The full report can be found on our website in the ‘Our 

School’ tab under ‘Ofsted Report’. 

How to contact us: 
 
www.sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 
admin@sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Tel: 01609 780971 

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Marie-Louise Thirlaway 

 We said GOODBYE to Mrs Thirlaway this week, we really 

can not thank her enough for  everything she has done for 

our school and we will all really miss her.  

We look forward to welcoming Mrs Atkinson in September 

as our new Executive Head. 

Our MSA Miss Beattie gets married over the summer and 

will return as Mrs Sewell in September. We would like to 

wish her luck on her special day.  

 

We would like to thank everyone for their continued 

support over the last year. 

From all the staff at Sacred Heart, we hope you all 

have a wonderful summer break. 

 

100% Attendance Awards 

Dylan Sinnott 

Isaac Sinnott 

Freddie Sinnott 

Eryk Hajduk 

Roman Hockney  

Amy Hughes 

   Aaliyah Readman-Koduah   

   Oliver Hewitt  


